
Hello, 
 

We are doing a science project for school involving tracking deer and other 
animals via trail cameras. We would like permission to set up a few trail cameras in the 
woods in Glenwood children’s park to see what wildlife there is. We would leave the 
cameras up for a few days and then collect them and sort through the data. We don’t 
think it would disturb people or animals in the park. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Gillian Hankel and Claire Lesnjak  


